
 

What a Busy Week!  

Congratulations to our Reception Class  

I was so proud of all the children in Reception who were delightful on Wednesday during their                 

Gingerbread Man themed coffee morning. A huge thank you to everyone who joined us and made it a 

special time for the children too. 

DodgeBall Champions  

Congratulations to the 6 children from Years 5 and 6 who represented our school in the Inter-School 

Dodgeball Tournament at Carr Hill. They played very well indeed and won every match including the 

final to be crowned as champions. They also showed impressive sportsmanship and impeccable  

behaviour and should be very proud of themselves.  

Y3 StoneAge Day/Forest School 

We had perfect weather for Year 3’s Stone Age Day yesterday. They clearly had a fabulous time and 

have told me with great enthusiasm about all they did including den building and cooking on an open 

fire. 

Y1 Woodland Walk  

Y1 also benefited from the weather yesterday on their termly walk in the woods.  It was lovely to 

hear how sensible they were too. 

NSPCC Number Day  

Thank you to everyone who sent in a donation to NSPCC  today. There were certainly lots of numbers 

being worn and some children/parents/staff had been very creative and added numbers and sums to  

T-shirts and  shirts. 

It’s been lovely to see the children enjoying such a wide range of maths activities today including 

shopping, baking, beetledrive, scavenger hunt and  making scale models! 
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Parents Evening 
Our appointment based Parents’ Evening sessions will take place after half-term. We will be sending a 

letter home  on Monday with time preference slip.   

  Thursday 27th February 4.30 - 7.30pm 

  Wednesday 4th March  4.30 – 7.30pm 
 

 

Advance Warning ~ Character Day ~ Thursday 5th March ~ Themed Lunch 
To celebrate World Book Day we will once again be giving the children the opportunity to come to 

school dressed as one of their favourite book characters.  

We are also holding a Harry Potter themed lunch that day. This is now available to order on parent pay 

and available to packed lunch children too. Last day for ordering/paying is Tuesday 25th February.  

Cheerleading Club 
Parents of the  Y3/4 children involved in the Tuesday night cheerleading club are invited to come and 

watch them perform the routine they have learnt.  Please come to the Infant entrance at 4.20pm.  
 

Dance Performance at Carr Hill ~ Thursday 13th and 14th February 
A group of Year 5 and 6 children have been busy on Mondays after school rehearsing  a dance routine 

choreographed by 3 Y11 students from Carr Hill. They are looking forward to performing it next 

Thursday and Friday.  


